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International Investors Association was visited by Consul General of Turkish republic Mr. Engin
Arikan, in Batumi, on 21 February, 2013. The guests were received by the Chairman of the
Association, Mr. Cemal Bilgingulluoglu.  The aim of the meeting was the discussion of existing
situation in business. They also talked about making new investments and cooperation.
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